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2019 Board Members

The meeting was called to order.

Secretary:

I t has been established that the secretary can spell .

There were not any October minutes.

Treasurer:Report was made and approved

Once again the need for receipts in order to get

reimbursed was stressed. The assessment for this years

expenses was submitted, and the money coming in from

dues and sl ip fees are real close to just covering these

expenses.

By now you should have received your yearly bi l l ing and

member data up-date forms

If you received (paper) version then send the portion of

the invoice, write your invoice number on the check.

I f you have Member data changes (ex. address or

telephone) then cross out the changed portion and write

in the up-dated information.

You need to check one option on sl ip assignment part.

Send payment and member Data form to:

DYC

PO BOX 505

Dunkirk, NY 1 4048.

This year we have 24 members that requested their

mail ing through E-Mail .

For those, if you can, print the forms out and send them

back as I 've said above. I f you can't get to a printer then,

write the invoice number on the check.

Send to the above address

For the member data and sl ip information E-Mail to:

richcowan@gmail .com - Membership data Rich Cowan

dockmaster@dunkirkyachtclub.org - Slip assignment,

Carl Bjurl in



DidYou Know...?

No one remembers an increase in dues or sl ip fees in

the last twenty years. Can you say the same for the

cost of l iving?

Life time members do not pay dues.

There are currently 38 l ife time members

The Commodore's Corner

The treasurer's report was not

optimistic. The Club expenditures for

the season are just covered by the

payment of dues and sl ip fees. Our

reserves are down to an alarming level.

The Bubbler is not total ly paid for and

we need a new roof for the Club House.

The roof was needed last year, but was

put on hold due to the necessity of

fixing the docks. After the payment of

taxes, uti l i ties, and insurance there wil l

be very l ittle leeway in case of an

emergency. Also, this does not include

any expenses for various activities we

all enjoy throughout the season. (See

Treasurers report for detai ls)

Therefore, the Board has appointed a

three person committee to investigate

what we need as a Club to survive the

year and to point us in the right direction

so that this scenario does not occur in

the future.

This is not a situation that should be

taken lightly. I f you need more

information, come to a meeting . What's Happening

We want to extend our condolences to the family of

Frank Napierlski who died recently. Frank was a life time

member.

Next Board Meeting
Tuesday February 1 2, 7pm

@ the Knights of Columbus Dunkirk, NY

Members welcome to attend

Membership:

There wil l be two opening for new members this year so

far.

Race/Recreation:

There wil l be both races and recreation this year. A

schedule wil l coming in the future.

The Grnd Prix of racing is coming back to Dunkirk this

year.

Facil ities:

The scheule for pul l ing the bubbler out and storing were

brought up, but nothing set in stone.

Special note: the combination on the lock for the gate in

the off season has been changed. Board members wil l

have the new combination. This is to insure that only

authorized people have access to the expensive

equipment that has been instal led. I f you need access

contact the Board.

House:

There is a cleaning schedule for the Clubhouse being

worked on, and wil l be posted electronical ly for those who

want to fulfi l there work hours commitment in that respect.

Dock Master:

Nothing to report

This years Commodore's Party has a

tentative date set for July 20th



Hello members

By now you should have recieved your yearly bi l l ing and member data up-date forms

If you recieved (paper) version then send the portion of the invoice, write your invoice number on

the check.

I f you have Member data changes (ex. address or telephone) then cross out rhe changed

portion and write in the up-dated information.

You need to check one option on sl ip assignment part.

Send payment and member Data form to:

DYC

PO BOX 505

Dunkirk, NY 1 4048.

Thia year we have 24 members that requested their mail ing through E-Mail .

For those, if you can, print the forms out and send them back as I 've said above

F you can't get to a printerthen, write the invoice number on the check.

Send to the above address

For the member data and sl ip information E-Mail t:

richcowan@gmail .com - Membership data Rich Cowan

dockmaster@dunkirkyachtclub.org - Slip assignment, Casl Bjurl in




